
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen  

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Friday, August 29, 2025 

Re: Power Plant Tuck Pointing Bid 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

On August 5, 2025, one bid was received for the Power Plant Tuck Pointing Project. The Mason Medic, 
LLC, submitted a bid in the amount of $80,300. 

If you have further questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Thank you, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


